
A Message from the HHS Entrepreneurship Class: 

 

This year, the entrepreneurship class at Holmen High School is presenting this year’s store, 

Snowed In. The grand opening of Snowed In is Saturday December 7th from 9 to 10am. At the 

grand opening, there will be a variety of activities and merchandise that you can purchase. The 

proceeds the store generates go to our recipient Erin Schmitt who is battling colon cancer and 

has two kids in the Holmen School District. After the grand opening on Saturday, the store will 

still be open from 10 to 4pm. We offer a variety of merchandise, which includes Holmen apparel 

and Christmas gifts. The following week the store will be open December 9th to 13th from 3 to 

7pm. However if you wish to purchase some Holmen Viking apparel which offers a variety of 

clothing before the store opens, attached below is a link to the online store. The online store will 

be open until Monday November 18th. This is a great opportunity if you wish to order ahead of 

time and receive your apparel at the school store when the store opens. To pick up your online 

orders, come on over to Snowed In at Holmen High School during our business hours which is 

explained above. 

Thank you, 
 
Holmen High School Entrepreneurship Class 
 
 
Orders are due November 18th! 
 
https://snowed-in-holmen-2019.itemorder.com 
 

https://snowed-in-holmen-2019.itemorder.com/

